
Board of Elections 

Minutes 
February 24, 2021 

 

 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:07 pm via Zoom. 

 

In attendance:  Chair, John LeGloahec, and Joseph Pruden. Robin Kaye absent. 

             Staff: Town Clerk - TC Hegeman and Town Treasurer – Melanie Friesen.  

 

Robin Kaye was excused. 
 

February 10, 2021 meeting minutes approved by consent. 

 

Proposed date for the training of Election Judges and Clerks is March 17 at 7:00 pm. 

 

Mr. LeGloahec will compile a list of volunteers and send that list to Mr. Galloway and TC 

Hegeman, the Town Clerk. 

 

The possibility of part of the election being held outside was discussed. 

 

Mr. Pruden would like to ask mayor and council for a variance or a permit to allow more people 

in the gym on election day. Mr. LeGloahec will discuss the request at the Town Worksession 

tomorrow. 

 

Mr. Pruden will provide a ballot box; he just needs to know when to get the box. Mr. LeGloahec 

recommended the dates March 22 - May 3 for the ballot box; will need to get Public Works to 

bolt the box down. 

 

Ms. Hegeman and Ms. Friesen are the only two people who will have keys to the Absentee 

Application Ballot box installed at Town Hall. 

 

PPE supplies that will be needed were briefly discussed. 

 

Election day signs should be posted seven days out.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:31 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


